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Public Notice of Change of 

Meeting Date Ordinary Council 

Meeting May 
 

It is hereby notified for public information 

that the ordinary meeting of Council 

scheduled for Thursday 16 May 2019 will 

now be held on Thursday 23 May 2019, at 

the Westonia Council Chambers, Wolfram 

Street, Westonia, commencing at 3.30 pm. 

In accordance with Section 5.24 (1) of the 

Local Government Act 1995 and 

regulations, there will be a public question 

time at the re commencement of the 

meeting @ 3.30pm. 

 

The purpose of the change of meeting date 

is to allow public comment on a proposed 

agenda item. 

Apologies for any inconvenience. 

 
Jamie Criddle    Karin Day 

Chief Executive Officer  Shire President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Intention to Levy 

Differential Rates 2019/2020  

Pursuant to Section 6.33 and 6.36 of the 

Local Government Act 1995, notice is 

hereby given to ratepayers of the intention 

of the Shire of Westonia to impose the 

following differential and minimum rates for 

the 2019/2020 rating year:  

RATE IN THE DOLLAR  

The proposed rates-in-the-dollar and 

minimum payments are based on estimates 

at the time of giving public notice and may 

change as part of Council’s 2019/20 budget 

consideration. The object and reasons for 

each proposed rate may be inspected at 

the Shire Office, Wolfram Street, Westonia 

during normal business hours or by visiting 

our web site www.westonia.wa.gov.au. All 

submissions in writing with reference to the 

proposed differential rates or minimum 

payments should be forwarded to the Shire 

of Westonia no later than 5:00pm on 

Wednesday 22nd May 2019.  

 Further Council information is available at Shire of Westonia 41 Wolfram Street, Westonia 6423  

Telephone: 08 9046 7063 Email: shire@westonia.wa.gov.au Web: westonia.wa.gov.au  

Governance Update 

Category  Rate in the $  Minimum 

Rate $  

GRV General  7.2073  355.00  

GRV Mining  20.4953  355.00  
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Primary Care Nurse Practitioner 

LAURA BLACK 

Tuesday 28th May 2019— Shire Office 

9.00am—2.00 pm  

Booking made through 

SHIRE ADMIN on (08) 9046 7063 

DR OLGA WARD 
MBBS, FRACGP, GDRGP, FARGP  

Procedural Surgical GP Westonia 

 

SHIRE ADMIN on (08) 9046 7063 

Consulting Dates 2019 (Monday’s) 

 10 June 2019 22 July 2019  

 26 August 2019 23 Sept 2019  

 28 October 2019 2 December 2019 

 Further Council information is available at Shire of Westonia 41 Wolfram Street, Westonia 6423  

Telephone: 08 9046 7063 Email: shire@westonia.wa.gov.au Web: westonia.wa.gov.au  

Be Flu Smart and get 

your Flu Shot Now! 

Free flu vaccines are 

available now at Westonia 

Drs Surgery. People who 

are eligible for the Free vaccine: 

Pregnant Women (any trimester) 

Persons 65years and older 

Aboriginal People  6mths - 4yr or 15yrs & 

over 

All children Aged 6mths - 4years 

Individuals aged 6 months & over with 

medical conditions that place them at risk 

for complications of influenza, namely: 

Cardiac disease, chronic illnesses requiring 

regular medical  follow –up or 

hospitalisation in the preceding year, 

Chronic neurological conditions, people 

with impaired immunity, children aged 

6mths - 10years (receiving long term aspirin 

Therapy) 

To book an appointment Please call the 

Shire Office on (08) 90467063   

 

 

The podiatrist will be back in town on 

the following dates appointments 

are available starting at 9am 

17th May  2019 

Please call the Shire Office on  

(08) 90467063 for more information 

or to make an appointment. 
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 Further Council information is available at Shire of Westonia 41 Wolfram Street, Westonia 6423  

Telephone: 08 9046 7063 Email: shire@westonia.wa.gov.au Web: westonia.wa.gov.au  

Roadworks 

The construction crew are currently gravel sheeting a 4km section of the Echo Valley Road from the 
Elachbutting Road intersection heading south. 

All sealing works have been completed for this years program. 

The crew are looking forward to a decent winter grading program when it decides to rain!! 

Budget considerations are currently being undertaken to ascertain what roads will be upgraded in 
the 2019/20 financial year. 

Works Around Our Shire 

Election day polling place Westonia  
      Saturday, 18th May 19 

Westonia Shire Office Polling place opens at 8am and close at 6pm sharp. 

CEACA Information Update 
 

Two CEACA units in the Shire of 

Westonia are currently framed 

and 1 x cladded, with 

completion expected in July 

2019. 

 

For more information, visit 

www.ceaca.org.au or contact 

the Shire of Westonia  

http://www.ceaca.org.au

